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Human Tissue Authority 

2nd Floor 

2 Redman Place 

London  

E20 1JQ 

Tel: 020 7269 1900 

Web: www.hta.gov.uk  

Email: enquiries@hta.gov.uk  

Date: 22 March 2024 

By email to:   

Dear   

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request, which was received by the 

Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on Friday 23 February 2024. Your email outlined the 

following request: 

“Please advise: 

1. The total spending by your organisation on unconscious bias training for your staff 

in the financial year 2022/23. 

2. The number of your staff that undertook unconscious bias training in the financial 

year 2022/23”. 

Response 

1. The total spending by your organisation on unconscious bias training for your 

staff in the financial year 2022/23. 

We cannot identify our spend on unconscious bias training as it is provided as 

part of a block contract with an external provider that covers a range of training 

content. 

2. The number of your staff that undertook unconscious bias training in the financial 

year 2022/23”. 

41 
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Further information 

If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 

this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 

at the above postal or email address.  

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 

appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the address below. 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

Website: www.ico.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 
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